
From: Laurie Hire
To: Jenny Baker
Subject: FW: Proposed zoning change
Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 8:40:54 AM

 
 

From: Coleen Martell <coleen_martell@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 9:22 PM
To: caps <caps@missoulacounty.us>
Subject: Proposed zoning change
 

Absolute craziness!  On some days it takes me 9 minutes to get onto Mullan Road from the 4100
condos.  That’s when there is no school!
Also the city has spent hundreds of thousands of dollars creating the Fort green space.  What about
our green space.    
Please do not allow this to happen!     Coleen Martell, 4100 Mullan Rd, 201
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